
Dear Jozef, 

  

I heard with deep regret of the death of our collegue Professor Bielski. 

Please accept my condolences over the loss of a real professional whose work, personality and 

wide interests have contributed so much to 

atomic physics and Torun University. Please also convey my sympathy to his family. 

  

Best regards to you and your colleagues, 

  

Alex Devdariani 
 


